
YEAR 2023-2024
Bob Vessini – Maintenance Engineer

I attended school at St. Celestine from 1974-1982. I was an altar server and played
basketball from 6-8 grade. I graduated along with 3 siblings including my sister who
teaches Art at our school.

I lived in Springfield for nearly 17 years where I worked as a disc jockey on a morning
rock and roll radio station. I was fortunate to interview many actors and musicians
during my time there. After living in Springfield, I returned to the area and began
working for St. Celestine in 2013.

I have a son who is in his Sophomore year in pursuit of a double major.


